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Memo        http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
To:
          Parents   




From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          March 24, 2014  
· Please note that skating for grades 2 & 3’s scheduled for Wednesday, March 26th has been cancelled.
· Science Projects sleighs and helmets need to be picked up as soon as possible as we are very limited for storage.
· The STEM and Science Fair at Gretna Green has been rescheduled to Thursday, April 10, 2014 from 9:00 – 12:00.
· Congratulations to Mike McCallum Grade 3 on winning the Photo Essay – Reflections at the CUTE Awards.  Way To Go!
· The Province is trying to improve K-8 report cards and would like your thoughts.  We invite you to view a short information session about changes and to complete the survey online at http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/tsurvey; the closing date is April 7th.  If you do not have a personal computer, you can use one at a public library.  If you wish to participate, but have no computer, arrange for a paper version by calling April Walsh at 1-800-661-6667.

· If you missed your Parent/Teacher interview on Thursday due to the snow storm please make every attempt with your child’s teacher to reschedule your interview.
· Carly’s Cookies fundraiser bake sale will continue tomorrow.









